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PSCA Meeting 7/18/09 – Annual State Meeting 
 
Location: Stonycreek Shooting Center 
 
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by President Clyde Keller. 
 
Attendance: National Delegates:  Kim Spohn, Steve Edmondson, Randall Tinsley and Bob Saunders.  
PSCA Officers:  Clyde Keller, Rodger Becker and Steve Stambaugh.  PSCA Directors:  Mark Hull, Rob 
Crow and Steve Zimmers. 
 
Welcome:  Roy Fritz gave a welcome to all the shooters and thanked all the vendors, sponsors and PSCA 
Board, etc. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Clyde reviewed the annual treasurer’s report. 
 
 Minutes: Steve reviewed the previous annual state meeting minutes. 
 
Main Event Club Gun Giveaway:  Roy Fritz awarded Tony Harner the club gun, given to any shooter 
attending the Main Event. 
 
2011 State Shoot Host Club Presentations: 
 Rob Crow made a presentation for the Shooting Academy to host the 2011 State Championship.  
The presentation was followed by a question and answer session. 
 Bob Saunders made a presentation for Castlewood Rod and Gun Club to host the 2011 State 
Championship. 
 NOTE:  The Shooting Academy won the voting w/ 90 votes to Castlewood’s 10 votes. 
 
2011 PSCA Zone Shoot Host Club Presentations: 
 Mike Koneski made a presentation for Rock Mountain Sporting Clays to host the 2011 PA Eastern 
Zone Shoot.  Rock Mountain was the only applicant. 
 Bob Saunders made a presentation for Castlewood Rod and Gun Club to host the 2011 PA 
Western Zone Shoot.  Castlewood was the only applicant. 
 Clyde informed everyone that the ballots & ballot box are at registration and voting would end at 3 
p.m. on Sunday. 
 
2010 PSCA Shoots: 
 Bill Appell gave an update of his progress for next year’s State Championship, informing the 
attendees that everything is ready. 
 Mike Brendle gave an update of his progress for next year’s PA Western Zone, informing the 
attendees that everything will be run as in 2008. 
 
2009 PSCA T.I.P. Awards:  The board awarded the guns and shoot entries for the various prize levels.  
The winners were announced and posted on the results board. 
 
2009 PSCA Shells:  Clyde announced the winning numbers for the PSCA shells were posted on the results 
board.  The winners can stop at registration to pick up their cases of shells. 
 
Meeting Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


